
INVITATION FOR A PRE-BID MEETING 

 

A Pre-Bid Meeting has been scheduled on June 7th, 2018 at 3.30 PM, at 4th floor 

Conference Room, located at: State Bank of India, Global IT Centre, Sector 11, CBD 

Belapur, Navi Mumbai. 

 

The purpose of the pre-bid meeting is to answer clarifications and concerns your 

company have in relation to the request for EOI. 

 

Please confirm your attendance for the pre-bid meeting by sending the following 

information to dgm.techarch@sbi.co.in by 6.00 PM on or before June 6th, 2018. 

 

Name of representative: 
Position: 
Name of Company: 
Mobile No.: 
Laptop Make and Serial No (If any):  

 

mailto:dgm.techarch@sbi.co.in

